
 
 

 Special Council Meeting for Confirmation of Vote on Resolution #18-019 
 
 

SeaTac, WA (December 17, 2018) – The SeaTac City Council will be holding a Special Council 
meeting on Tuesday, December 18 at 4 PM to confirm the vote taken at the December 13, 2018 
Special Council Meeting on Resolution # 18-019. 
 
The City has received inquiries about which individual Councilmembers voted in favor of and in 
opposition to the Resolution, in light of the disruption that occurred during the vote.  The purpose of 
this meeting is to clarify the record.   
 
On Thursday, December 13, 2018, the City Council voted 5-1 to authorize the City Manager to sign a 
Purchase and Sales Agreement with CAP Acquisitions, LLC (AKA Inland Group) for the purchase of 
City of SeaTac properties located near S.154th St. and International Blvd, including the SeaTac 
Center. 
 
The proposed project will create 665 units of housing along with 30,000 square feet of new 
commercial space next to the Tukwila International Boulevard Light Rail Station. The buildings would 
include a full range of residential options within walking distance of the light rail station. 
 
  
About the City of SeaTac: 
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and 

Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, 

economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma 

International Airport, (approximately three-square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  

*April 1, 2018 OFM 
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